
Thornton Rust Bulletin Extra 
 
Thornton Rust Institute Centenary Dinner 
 

 
 
The institute is one hundred years old this autumn. We’re marking this occasion by hosting a 
free celebratory dinner for up to 48 people on Saturday 26 October. 
 
The Wensleydale Pantry will be providing the food for this event so booking your place and pre-
ordering your meal is essential. Bookings are now being taken on a first-come, first-served 
basis. To book your place and order your food please call Sue Duffield on 01969 663504 by 
Monday 30 September. 
 
Menu choices 
 

Main Course Dessert 
• Steak pie or • Sherry trifle or 
• Turkey and ham pie or • Chocolate roulade 
• Vegetable curry  

 
The main dishes will all be served with a selection of side dishes. Special dietary requirements 
can be catered for on an individual basis – please talk to Sue when making your booking. 
 
Please bring your own drinks, dinner plates, cutlery and glasses. The Wensleydale Pantry will 
bring dessert plates/bowls. 
 
Other Centenary Celebrations 
 
The Institute will be open on a number of occasions for anyone interested in seeing old photos 
and other memorabilia from 1924. Some people have already come forward to offer suggestions 
but there is still time if you have something you are willing to put on display. The dates of the 
open sessions will be published in the October edition of the Thornton Rust Bulletin. 
 
Rachel Newall 
 
 



Harvest Festival – change of date 
 
Due to circumstances beyond our control the Harvest Festival in the Mission Room on Sunday 
22nd September has been postponed. The service will now take place on Sunday 6th October in 
the Mission Room at 4.00 pm. 
 
The Mission Room will be open on Saturday 5th October to receive donations of fresh produce, 
groceries and decorations. The produce will be sold after the service and funds will be donated 
to charity. The groceries will be donated to a local food bank. 
 
Lynda Denny 
 


